GLENEAGLE TALON TALK

DAY 1 — Wednesday, June 20, 2018

	THE EAGLE'S NEST IS OPEN				
Soup	Lemon chicken				
Entrée	Pork Schnitzel, roast potatoes & honey glazed carrots				
Dessert	Kahlua chocolate mousse				

BELL SCHEDULE

	Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
BLOCK	EARLY DISMISSAL	REGULAR	REGULAR	EARLY DISMISSAL (with no blk 5)	

STUDENTS

*Exam Week (next week) - The English 12 Provincial Exam is on Monday, June 25th at 9:00 a.m. The Numeracy Exam takes place on Tuesday, June 26th at 9:00 a.m. for students with last names A-L and 1:00 p.m for students with last names M-Z. The Communication 12 Provincial Exam is on Wednesday, June 27th at 9:00 a.m. Exam are 2 hours in length but students have up to 3 hours to write the exam. Remember to arrive at least 15 minutes early, bring your identification and your PEN (9-Digit Provincial Education Number).

*Details for those grade 12 students who have paid for bus transportation for Friday's dinner/dance:

- Bus one: students sitting at tables 1 12
- Bus two: students sitting at tables 13 32
- The bus will be leaving the school at 5:00 p.m; allowing a comfortable amount of time to get you, our guests, to the dinner/dance on time.
- If you are bringing any personal belongings with you onto the bus we will be doing a security check process as we load the bus. We want the bus to leave on time; so, please arrive early enough to allow time for the security check
- Once you arrive at the dinner/dance event all students will be required to go through the convention centre security check process.
- The bus will be leaving the dinner/dance event at 11:00 p.m. The bus will return directly to the school. If you are wanting to change your clothes before going into the After Grad, we encourage grads to make arrangements in advance with their families. Please be aware, final entry into After Grad is 1:00 a.m.

*Attention ALL AFTER GRAD students! Grads wanting to ride the MECHANICAL BULL during the After Grad event MUST come to the office to pick up a waiver form. ALL forms must be returned to the front office by FRIDAY MORNING. Students who have not filled out and returned a form WILL NOT be able to ride the bull!

*Gifted learners in the building: Ms. Malfesi, district coordinator for gifted education, is retiring today. Please see Ms. Mulder outside room 204 after the announcements if you have no final exam and have permission to leave for a few minutes or right at the start of lunch, to pick a small gift for Ms. Malfesi and write her a message.

*All lost and found items will be disposed of on Friday, June 22, 2018. If it is important, make sure you pick it up by Thursday.

*Whew! With all these finals coming to a close what good are your notes? — Quite useful, actually. Share your notes to help out next year's students! Just email them to skillshare.gleneagle@gmail.com and we'll add them to our new note-sharing site! Sharing is caring! Have a great break, Gleneagle.

There are currently 50 students who will have their yearbooks held due to unpaid fees! Are YOU one of the 50? See Mrs. Chan if you are unsure if you have outstanding fees.

The results for the Final Student Film Festival of the year are in, and once again Gleneagle students have achieved success. In the 2018 Reel Star Film Festival, Grade 11 Danielle Carlat won both Top 2D Animation and the award for Achievement in Artistic Design. Grade 12 students Mike Marsolais and Liam Savage tool the award for Achievement in Production Design. And, last but certainly NOT least, Grade 10 student Angie Yu won the Award for Top Junior Film of the Festival. Congratulations to these students!

<u>Do you need volunteer hours?</u> Can you speak Korean, Mandarin, Farsi or other languages? We need a good team of students to help with orientation sessions for brand new Gleneagle students the week before school starts in August. If you are interested, please see Ms. Udell in room 226 today.

Attention all graduating art students. Remember to finish hand in your grad panel for the hallway to Ms.Croft this week.

Attention all art careers students. If you haven't met with Ms. Croft to discuss your summer projects, please come and see her in room 106 anytime this week, as soon as possible. You must hand in your proposal before the week ends.

How better to prepare for the numeracy assessment on June 26th for grade 11's, than by doing the "question of the day" which can be found in the foyer.

CAREER RESOURCE

Working in a trade? Talk to your counselor about 16 grad credits and a \$1,000 award.

STAY GOLDEN GLENEAGLE!

